
Concert  benefits  LTCC  music
department
Lake Tahoe Community College’s music department’s “Music of
the Night” fundraiser concert features music from the Broadway
musicals “Phantom of the Opera” and “Jekyll and Hyde” on July
23 in the college’s Duke Theatre.

The  concert  will  feature  LTCC  music  instructor  Mark  D.
Williams and friends.

Tickets are $15 general admission and are available at the
door or in advance. Email Williams@ltcc.edu for tickets or
information.

The concert starts at 8pm.

Proceeds  go  toward  the  music  department’s  purchase  of  a
concert grand piano.
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